
Gender SensiƟzaƟon in Higher EducaƟon InsƟtuƟons(02.02.2024) 

 

On February 2, 2024, the Women's Cell, in associaƟon with the Internal Quality Assurance Cell 
(IQAC), organized a significant gender sensiƟzaƟon program at the SuniƟ Sabhaghar of Victoria 
InsƟtuƟon (College). The event featured an Invited Talk by Dr. Rituparna Das Sardar from 
Sarsuna Law College, who delivered an insighƞul presentaƟon on gender issues, emphasizing 
the criƟcal importance of equality and respect. Dr. Sardar’s presentaƟon delved into various 
gender-related topics, shedding light on the societal norms and biases that perpetuate 
inequality. She underscored the necessity of fostering an inclusive environment where both 
men and women can thrive without discriminaƟon. Her talk was both informaƟve and 
thought-provoking, prompƟng aƩendees to reflect deeply on their own percepƟons and 
behaviors regarding gender. The program successfully conveyed the importance of promoƟng 
gender sensiƟvity within the college community. AƩendees, comprising students and faculty, 
gained valuable insights into creaƟng a more equitable campus. The discussions and 
interacƟons during the event highlighted pracƟcal steps that can be taken to support and 
uphold gender equality. The event was not just an academic exercise but a pivotal step 
towards nurturing awareness and empathy. By addressing these criƟcal issues, the college 
aims to build a supporƟve and inclusive environment for everyone. The gender sensiƟzaƟon 
program stands as a testament to the insƟtuƟon’s commitment to culƟvaƟng a campus culture 
rooted in respect and equality. Overall, the program was a crucial stride towards creaƟng a 
more equitable and supporƟve community at Victoria InsƟtuƟon (College). 


